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Comments: Just wanted to leave comment supporting these changes. RRG is obviously experiencing a huge

boost in visitors and the park is suffering from it. Unfortunately we can no longer trust everyone to respect public

lands. I look at the changes to be very similar to national park rules that are well received and embraced by most

everyone. Those that argue these changes are trying to keep the gorge for only certain people are just plain

wrong. These changes will allow everyone to see the gorge safely, and with as little human effect as possible for

generations to come. Carry on and protect our pubic lands! 


